	[image: A description...]	
Mrs. Nelson’s 2nd Grade Rangers



Please help your child to remember to bring their green folder back to school everyday.
Please check their folder every night for homework, important notes, etc. I do not check backpacks and will likely not receive an important note, etc. if it is not included in your child’s folder.
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Upcoming Events:

September 5- Labor Day Holiday NO SCHOOL

We will be talking in class about Constitution Day, Labor Day, & Patriots Day
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I appreciate all of the interest from parents in regards to helping in our wonderful classroom. I will be putting together the pages you returned to me and getting in touch with you in the next few weeks. We are excited for you to come visit and help in our room.

	










MISSION
We are committed to learning for all.
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Book Orders
I will be sending book orders home on a monthly basis. Please do not feel obligated to buy books from these orders. The book orders are a very inexpensive way to add great books to your child’s library at home. There is two ways to order books. You may send in a check made payable to: Scholastic Book Clubs or you will be able to order your books online. More information will come with the book order itself that will be sent out later this week. 

DIBELS/MAPS

We will begin our first round of  DIBELS (reading fluency) testing the week following the Labor Day holiday. 
We also will begin our MAPS
testing that week as well. The
students will be taking a math
test, reading test, and a 
language arts test.
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Your child will be starting to bring home “Baggy Books” on September 1. Please make an effort to read with your child at home on a nightly basis. Children will be choosing their own books and you may become very familiar with a story. Please set aside 20 minutes a night to enjoy listening to your child read. The baggy books are your child’s responsibility to get signed by you on a nightly basis. 




Box Tops 
It is that time of year again to start saving your Box Tops. It is a great way for Bayfield Elementary to earn money.







A Look Ahead…………………
Next week in Literature we will read the story of Henry and Mudge.

We will also begin our study of Plants in science.  
 
In math we will finish up addition strategies and begin focusing on Subtraction strategies.



[image: A description...][image: A description...]

Bayfield Elementary Vision
We will become an exemplary district recognized for the achievement of its students and quality of its staff.
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